
                                           Please Oppose SB 235 

Senate Committee on Health Care  
900 Court St. NE–HR B 
Salem, Oregon 97301 

  

Dear Committee Members 
 
My name is Catherine Kaiser and I am writing today, Feb. 6, 2016 in opposition to SB 235 unless 
you allow sampling of ZERO nicotine e-liquids in Vape Shops. 
 
Vaping should be no longer an argument about youths getting access to Nicotine as Oregon has 
already passed a law with the age restriction and they are not even allowed in a Vape shop.  
This is about Adults being able to make their own decisions about whether to Vape or not just 
like they have a decision whether to smoke deadly cigarettes or not. 
 
This is especially important to me as I am on a very low retirement Social Security income and 
cannot afford to spend money on E-Liquids I do not like.  They are not cheap.   
  
Very Respectfully, 
Catherine Kaiser 
205 Boone Rd. SE Unit#45 
Salem, Oregon 97305 
503-949-4359 
 


